
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

4/10/2017 

Shootout – Please continue collecting 
your donations. We would like to have 
them all turned in before Easter Break, 
which starts at noon this Wednesday, 
April 12th.  If you aren’t able to have it all 
in by Wednesday, please try and have it 
all by Tuesday, April 18th, the day we 
come back from Easter Break. 
 
Early Dismissal/No School – on 
Wednesday, April 12th, school will be 
dismissed for all grades at 12:00 pm 
(noon).  There will be no afternoon 
Extended Care.  There will be no school 
Thursday, April 13th and Friday, April 
14th in observance of Easter. The 
following week, Mon, April 17th there will 
be no school.  Classes will resume on 
Tuesday, April 18th.  
 
Holy Week Worship – This week is 
referred to as Holy Week -  the last 
week of our Lord on Earth before his 
crucifixion and resurrection. There will 
be special worship services during this 
week. 
 

* Maundy Thursday (April 13) at 6:30 
pm with the Lord’s Supper.  
* Good Friday (April 14), at 6:30 pm 
The Jr. Choir will be singing during the 
service. 
* Easter Sunday (April 16) Emmaus will 
be holding two special worship services. 
Sunrise Service will be held outside at 
6:30 am.  At 9:00 am there will be 
another opportunity to show praise to 
our risen Savior.  
The Emmaus school children will be 
singing during the 9:00 am service.  If 
we have enough children at the 6:30 am 
service we will sing then as well.  
The Hand Chime choir will be playing 
during communion for the 6:30 am 
service and providing the pre-service 
music for the 9:00 service.  Please 
watch for a separate email from Ms. 
Hintz if your child is playing chimes for 
Easter morning. 
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Join us in between services for an 
Easter Breakfast.  Please bring an egg 
dish, potato dish, pastries or donuts 
to share. This will start around 7:30 am. 
We pray that you are able to join us as 
we celebrate the great news of our risen 
Savior! 

 

TADS Enrollment – Last week, you 
should have received an email if you 
have indicated that your child will be 
returning to Emmaus for the 2017-2018 
school year. This email is to set up your 
TADS tuition account.  Billing for 
Kindergarten – 8th grade is done over 12 
months, June – May, unless you request 
otherwise.  Please set up your account 
as soon as possible.  If you have any 
questions, please contact the office. 

 

Track – We will start practicing again 
after our Easter break. 

 

Kindergarten Open House – is going 
to be held on Thursday, April 20th, at 
6:30 pm.  If you are enrolling or 
considering enrolling your child for 
Kindergarten please come to our Open 
House.  If you know anyone who has a 
child who will be entering Kindergarten 
this coming school year, please invite 
them to come.  Flyers are available in 
the office. Have your child bring their 
Teddy Bear.  
 
Chapel - Our Chapel services are held 
on Fridays at 8:30 am.  Parents are 
encouraged to join us if it works into 
your schedule. Mission envelopes are 
sent home every Thursday for chapel on 
Friday.  Please help teach your child 
that it’s not the amount that you give in 
chapel that is most important; it’s a way 
for them to say thanks to God for all the 
things He has given us.   
 
 

Our new mission project is for Living 
Savior Preschool in Missoula, Montana.  

Upcoming Events 
 

• Tues, 4/11 Spirit 
Day – Twin/Triplet 
Day 
 

• Tues, 4/11 Hot 
Lunch – Sub 

 

• Wed, 4/14 8:30 am 
Chapel  

• Wed, 4/12 12:00 
pm Dismissal for 
ALL students       
No afternoon 
Extended Care  

• Thu & Fri, 4/13-14 
No School 

• Thu, 4/13 6:30 pm 
Maundy Thursday 
Worship Service 

• Fri, 4/14 6:30 pm 
Good Friday 
Worship Service 

• Sun, 4/16 6:30 am 
Sunrise service 
7:30 am breakfast 
9:00 am 2nd Service 

• Mon, 4/17 No 
School  

• Tue, 4/18 Classes 
Resume 

• Tue, 4/18 Hot 
Lunch – Salad Bar 

• Thu, 4/20 6:30 pm  
Kindergarten Open 
House  

• Fri, 4/21 8:30 am 
Chapel 

Upcoming Sports 
 

• Sat, 4/29 3-8 
League Track Meet 

Like us on 

Facebook 
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This is a new preschool that just opened this 
year. Our total mission offerings so far are 
$183.89. 

 

Please join us for worship - Our  
weekly church services are on Sunday at 8:00 
and 10:30 AM, with Bible Study for children, 
teens and adults at 9:15 AM. We’d love to 
worship with you! 
 

 
 Meaghan M  4/16 
 

 
 
 
 
Pastor, Teachers and Staff 

 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 

Pastor 
Pastor Else: 602-548-3127 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 623-328-5070 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 623-328-5070 
Mr. Kaiser: 623-330-7003 

Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167 

Mrs. Kaiser: 623-330-8003 

Mrs. Easley: 602-256-7425 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 

Mrs. Schulz: 602-843-4664 

 

Board of Education    
 

Mike Naumann (chairman) 
porkchop.naumann@gmail.com  
847-207-0411 
 

Eric Coda  eric.coda@yahoo.com   
602-301-5761  

John Little  jlittle1774@gmail.com  
480-259-9168  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Chris Suhonen chsuhonen@aol.com 
602-320-6869 
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